
BULK PICKUP 

CHANGES 

STARTING 1/1/2024
Per Ord. 2023-11 there will be a 

maximum of two (2) large items 

and 5 bags allowed per household 

per bulk trash collection.

Please contact the Public Works Department 

with any questions at 609-267-5723 ext. 210 or 

email publicworks@eastampton.com 
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